
 

 

SEA/JM/eo/Brean Sands Rewards Visit 
 
26th May 2023 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

After the tremendous success from our first rewards trip to Alton Towers last half term, we 
would like to continue to raise standards within the academy and recognise the achievement 
of our pupils. 
 
On 17th July, we will be running our next rewards trip to Brean Sands.  This exciting 
opportunity is available for all pupils in Years 7-10 and has been launched in the academy 
via assemblies and during form time. 
 
For pupils to be eligible for the trip, they must meet a set criteria centred around 

behaviour/attendance/punctuality and our Bloxwich Academy Values.  The criteria has been 
clearly communicated to pupils to actively encourage them to continue to make the correct 
choices and work towards the academy ethos to “Be the Best You Can Be.” 
 

The qualification period started on Monday 24th April and runs until Friday 23rd June 
(inclusive).  All pupils will start on the trip, irrespective of previous choices/behaviours but 
they must meet the criteria set in the time scale above.  Pupils will be selected based on a 
descending scale according to the criteria below. 
 

• 100% attendance 

• No lates 

• No detentions, suspensions or placements 

Behaviours after the qualification period will also be taken into consideration prior to the trip 
commencing. 
 

The academy will cover most of the costs involved in organising the trip, which includes, 
coach travel down to Brean sands, entrance into the theme park (including wristband) with 
food and drink included.  We are asking parents to support this initiative by making a 

£15.00 contribution. 
 
We look forward to offering our pupils new, and different life experiences, and will continue 
to provide them with opportunities to enable them to be successful. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

    J Morgan 

 
Mr A Seager      Mr J Morgan 
Headteacher      Assistant Headteacher 
 


